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 S Thakrar OBJ2016/1347/P 28/04/2016  18:55:34 Having read the documents I am still concerned about the visual and noise impact from the proposed 

air conditioning unit.

It is particularly concerning that the size of the condenser required to serve the surgery would exceed 

the permissible noise levels at ground level. Therefore, how exactly will the Raydon flats be affected by 

the noise/vibrations generated by the proposed unit?

It would be good to know how often the units will be serviced and whose responsibility this will be? 

Since poorly maintained units can harbour pathogens, cause damage and create yet more 

noise/vibrations. 

In addition, the way in which the planning application was proposed was poorly communicated.
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